
 City of  Cleve land  Memorandum  
 Justin M. Bibb, Mayor  

  
  

 
TO:  Blaine A. Griffin, Chair 

Finance, Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Committee 

 

FROM: Karrie D. Howard, Chief/ Director 

  Department of Public Safety 

 

SUBJECT:  Ord. No. 882-2022 Authorizing the purchase by one or more requirement contracts 

of turnout gear, for the Division of Fire, Department of Public Safety, for a term of 

one year, with two one-year options to renew, exercisable by the Director of Public 

Safety 

 

DATE:  October 17, 2022 

  

 

Ord. No. 882-2022, if passed by Council, would authorize the purchase of turnout gear for the 

Division of Fire.  The Turnout Gear will be funded through capital project funds in the approximate 

amount of $300,000. 

 

This funding will enable the Division of Fire to continue the rotational replacement of Turnout Gear 

for fire personnel. 

 


